

Scotchman Road, Heaton, Bradford BD9 5DF Tel: 01274 495934 Fax: 01274 545582 office@mmps.bradford.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Lorraine Martin

Update 25th June 2020

Dear Parents and carers,

2 weeks ago we welcomed back Y6 children as part of our phased return for wider opening. I am pleased to say that this has gone well and any initial nerves have quickly subsided and the children and staff are enjoying being back. The children are adhering to the new guidelines we have in place and I would like to thank parents and carers for sticking to the allocated drop off and collection times.

From Monday 29th we are opening school further to children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 5. The key worker children and vulnerable children in other year groups are also in school. If you have a child in these year groups and would like your child to attend school please contact school to enquire about a place. We will continue to offer home learning to those of you whose children cannot yet return.

Summer holidays

School will close for the summer on Friday 17th July. <u>From this date we will cease to offer childcare for key workers children.</u> We have secured funding to run a Holiday Club for 2 weeks and I will be in touch with details about that shortly.

September 2020

At this time of writing we have no additional guidance from the government on what might be happening in September and as we know, Covid-19 is an ever-changing situation. However, as a leadership team we are currently planning how we can welcome back all our children in September. When we have any concrete plans in place we will notify you.

Other News

School reports will be sent out by 3rd July. These reports will be based on your child's progress for the first 1.5 terms of this year. Details of class teachers and classes for 2020/21 will be sent with the reports. The children will not be moving up to their new year group in the same class groups. The new classes will be comprised of children from the whole cohort.

I would like to thank you for your continued support and hope that you and your families stay safe, Lorraine Martin

Headteacher







